
DELHI WORLD PUBLIC SCHOOL,NOIDA EXTENSION 
 
C.No.dwps/16/19-20 25​th​ July’19 
 
Dear parents 
Greetings! 
 
At the arrival of the much awaited  monsoons, we at DWPS would like to gently remind you to send 
your wards with a raincoat in their bags. 
Please avoid sending small children with umbrellas. 
 
Please also do bear with us if the buses get delayed due to a downpour during dispersal. The safety 
and security of the students is our prime concern. 
 
Warm regards 
Ms. J. Arora 
Principal 


